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1
PURPOSE

1.1
To inform Committee about the newly constituted Committee.

1.2
Relevance to the Council’s ambitions and priorities:

· Council Ambitions - 
}


· Community Objectives - 
}

· Corporate Priorities -  
}

· Other Considerations - 
}

2
BACKGROUND

2.1
At the Council’s Annual meeting in May 2008, the Council resolved to increase the size of the Council’s Standards Committee to meet the requirements of the initial assessment regime.

2.2
The task of selecting new Members for the Committee – namely two additional Parish Council Members and two additional independent Members – was delegated to this Standards Committee who in turn set up a small group to carry out interviews etc.

2.3
On Tuesday, 21 October 2008, the Council, at its meeting of Full Council, approved the appointment of Mr David Moon and Mr Ernest Law-Riding as additional Parish Council Members.

2.4
On the 16 December 2008 also at a meeting of Full Council, the appointment of two additional Independent Members was approved, namely Mr Richard Bennett and Mr Graham Wilkinson.

2.5
Initial training for the new Members is scheduled to take place on the 6 February 2009, the purpose of which was to introduce the new Members to the work of the Council, explain the Council’s structures and systems, and introduce new Members to the general principles of the ethical governance framework.

2.6
Thereafter there will be a further opportunity for training for new and existing Members.

3
ISSUES

3.1
The Council’s Standards Committee has now been operational for several years, and has responsibility for investigating complaints under the requirements of the initial assessment regime.

3.2
Training has already taken place for existing Members about the implementation of the initial assessment regime.

3.3
However, new and existing Members may have particular priorities which they feel should be addressed in terms of future training.

3.4
During discussion of this report Members will have an opportunity to discuss the issue of training with a view to formulating an appropriate training programme for the forthcoming months.

4
RISK ASSESSMENT

4.1
The approval of this report may have the following implications

· Resources – N/A

· Technical, Environmental and Legal – Training will ensure the Council's Standards investigations etc are carried out properly.

· Political – N/A

· Reputation – N/A
5
RECOMMENDED THAT COMMITTEE

5.1
Instruct the Legal Services Manager to arrange training to meet the training needs identified by the new and existing Members of the Committee.

LEGAL SERVICES MANAGER

For further information please ask for Diane Rice, extension 4418.

(11020901)

DECISION





The Council aims to be a well managed Council – implementing the requirements of the Ethical Governance Framework constitutes to that aim.
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